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It doesn't make sense to me to remove the habitat of one of our iconic animals just to make 
more habitat for humans whose requirements are not those of the koala. Developers would have 
us think that this landclearing is for the rest of us, but it is not. It is clearly greed. Lose the koala 
from NSW and we never get them back.  
 
So create a giant koala park where they can be safe from marauding humans. 


